
 

 
 
 

New NPG Forum Paper Reveals Rising Population Growth's Strain on 

Healthcare Infrastructure  

How Immigration Policies Worsen U.S. Healthcare Infrastructure 
 

Alexandria, VA, (October 30, 2024): Negative Population Growth, Inc. has published a new Forum 

paper written by Nathanial Gronewold. Titled "Too Many People Chasing Too Few Healthcare Providers: How 

Population Growth Can Make You Sick," the paper highlights critical concerns regarding the impact of rapid 

population growth on the U.S. healthcare system. 

 

Gronewold argues that federal policies promoting population expansion, particularly through immigration, have 

placed substantial pressure on healthcare infrastructures nationwide. He provides a poignant analysis of how 

these policies have led to overcrowding, increased healthcare costs, and longer wait times for medical attention. 

 

"Federal immigration policy is pushing the nation’s population higher and higher," Gronewold states. "It has 
caused Springfield’s population to explode in three years, with housing costs soaring and the city’s healthcare 
infrastructure under immense strain. These concerns echo those heard in Canada and the United Kingdom." 

 

The International Monetary Fund (IMF) reports that U.S. hospitals have been able to double their prices since 

the 1980s, leading to the highest healthcare costs in the world. Gronewold calls attention to policies 

encouraging the rising demand for healthcare while limiting the expansion of doctors, hospitals, and health 

practitioners. 

 

"My fears are that the increasingly massive, increasingly crowded population of the United States is 

increasingly making our country quite an unpleasant place to live in," Gronewold adds. "The collapsing birth 

rate is the surest sign that overpopulation is making life worse in the United States." 

 

Gronewold emphasizes the necessity of addressing these issues head-on, urging a reevaluation of current 

population growth policies. "We must work together to slow, halt, and eventually reverse population growth in 

the United States, specifically immigrant-driven population growth," he asserts.  

 

This publication challenges policymakers, healthcare professionals, environmentalists, and activists to engage in 

meaningful discussions about population growth and its impact on healthcare. It serves as a call to action to 

address a pressing issue that affects the quality of life for American families and sustainable communities coast 

to coast. 
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Since 1972, NPG has worked to educate both the public and policy leaders about the impacts of overpopulation. 

With a steadfast commitment to reducing population growth to achieve a sustainable balance with our 

environmental resources, NPG continues to be a leading voice of reason in a world often driven by the pursuit 

of perpetual growth.  We do not simply identify the problems – we propose solutions.  For more information, 

visit our website at NPG.org, follow us on Facebook @NegativePopulationGrowth or follow us on X 

@npg_org.  
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